
The Precautionary Boil Water Notice for  

Oakland Hunt Subdivision in Oakland Township
has Ended 

For Immediate Release 

October 27, 2022 at 2:30pm

The precautionary boil water notice issued on Monday, October 24, 2022 for Oakland 
Hunt Subdivision has ended. There is no need to continue to boil water before using it for

consumption. 

Flushing Update: The water system flush scheduled for the evening of 10/27 has been cancelled 
since the water system is being flushed because of this advisory.  

Frequently asked questions about boil water notices are available on the Oakland County Water 

Resource’s Commissioner’s (WRC) website at www.oakgov.com/water/boilFAQS. 

If you have other questions, please call the WRC Boil Water Hotline at 248-858-1555. 
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